Safeguarding report to the Annual Church Meeting 2021

The updated Safeguarding Children and Vulnerable Adults Policy for St
Andrew’s Psalter Lane Church, based on the Methodist model policy, was
approved by the ECC in December 2020. The changes, which were minor,
were to keep the policy in line with the Methodist model church policy revised

policy.

Safeguarding training: some ECC members had done the Diocesan basic online
safeguarding training as recommended by Imogen at the ECC meeting on 23
September 2020. Most SAPLC Safeguarding training is done via the Methodist
Church, but some church roles require Anglican training.
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